
Dear City Clerk, 
 
I am vetoing Amendment 2 to item 0305-19, which would allow 10 members of the Council to directly 
refer an item to the Council floor after an item has failed in a Committee. 
 
Items that have failed in committee should not advance.  Alders can reintroduce proposals in an 
identical or amended fashion in an attempt to garner additional support.  Items should receive an 
affirmative committee vote before advancing to the full Council. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Cory Mason 
Mayor of Racine 
 


